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More Exciting News! 
 

Well, we couldn’t wait until the next reunion to share this news!  All the bills have been paid and 
there was a surplus of funds from our reunion events.  So, the Organizing Committee is thrilled 
to announce that, on behalf of the Class of 1965, two seats will be purchased for the theatre at 
the new school.  We hope that you will agree that is a wonderful thing for our class to do. 
 
As you probably know, the school is continuing to fund raise.  If you are at all interested in 

supporting that effort, you can contact Murray Allen at the school:  mallen@sd61.bc.ca for more 

information. 
 
The Committee had its final (at least for a while) meeting last week.  There was consensus to 
schedule another reunion weekend in 5 years with the possibility of more casual events on an 
annual basis.  We will keep in contact with everyone as things develop. 
 
The committee is asking for your assistance in keeping our class list up to date.  So, if 
something changes about your contact information (email address, location, etc.), please let us 
know.  Just email us at obhs65@gmail.com.  Also, if you hear of someone passing away, let us 
know that as well.  Thanks. 
 
On a sad note, we recently received the news that one of our teachers, Mrs. Miriam Taylor, 
passed away on July 30th.  She was 103 years old! 
 
So, thanks again to everyone for making our reunion such a success.  Let’s stay in touch!  See 

you in 5 years if not before! 
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